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The Academic Programs Committee reviewed a proposal from the College of Business for a certificate in 
the Horse Racing Industry Business. Recommendations were made and the subsequent revision was 
overwhelmingly passed by the Committee. This proposal was forwarded to the Faculty Senate for the 
February meeting. 
 
The APC committee elected to withhold consideration of  the BA in Computer Science and the Doctorate 
in Social Work at the January Faculty Senate meeting – as a result of many budgetary and non-budgetary 
concerns from the P&B Committee. Over the past month, revisions from both Speed School of 
Engineering and the Kent School of Social Work were provided and overwhelmingly passed by the 
Committee. These proposals were forwarded to the Faculty Senate for the February meeting. 
 
The APC just received a new proposal from the College of Business for a certificate in Family Business 
Management and Advising. We will review this with program representatives at our March meeting – 
with the hope of bringing the proposal to the full Senate at the April meeting. 
 
Due to another appointment, Sarah Frankel (Staff Senate Liaison) has withdrawn from the APC. John 
Smith (Chair, Staff Senate) will make a new appointment. 
 
 
 
 


